
Mill Creek Elementary 
Virtual Halloween

Parade 
SHOW OFF YOUR COSTUMES!! !

IN  CLASS AND DISTANCE

LEARNERS ARE ALL INVITED TO

PARTICIPATE.  PLEASE SEND US A

PHOTO OF YOURSELF IN YOUR

COSTUME.  WE WILL INCLUDE IT  IN

OUR VIRTUAL HALLOWEEN PARADE

SLIDE SHOW, WHICH WILL BE

SHARED ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE

FRIDAY OCTOBER 30TH.  

PLEASE SEND PHOTOS TO

MILLCREEKMUSTANGSPTA@GMAIL.COM

BY MONDAY OCTOBER 26TH


